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Nominations for Presidential and Leadership Medals have been submitted, results will be 
circulated to the DGs once they are received.  

 
Mission 1.5 continues along. Some Districts are doing well and in others there is room for 
improvement. Remember the goal/target is for clubs to be Net 2 by the end of June. 
 
Accounts with Lions International. Clubs need to pay attention to their invoices. There have been 
more than one occasion where a club’s check has been processed but the clubs account was not 
credited. The funds have all been located in LCIF but not before the Clubs were placed in 
Financial suspension. For Canadian Lions Clubs there is Pre Authorized Debit system which 
allows Lions International to withdraw funds, in Canadian funds directly from your account, with 
permission being necessary for each transaction. Once a club is signed up, the process is quick 
and trouble free. The forms can be found on the Lions of Canada webpage, www.lionscanada.ca 
look under resources. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
PID Allan 
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